
our new College communications portal and student learning management system. Along with 

curriculum content and daily notices for students, the College calendar, news and upcoming 

events will transition to Citipointe Central over the coming weeks. 

This letter provides you login information for Central and tips on accessing the new portal prior 

to school starting. Please see also the accompanying pages for the Citipointe Central login link 

address and system features we will be launching this year. 

The reason you are receiving this letter via Australia Post is to ensure the College has your correct 

GLJLWDO�FRQWDFW�GHWDLOV�RQ�¿OH�VR�DOO�IXWXUH�FRUUHVSRQGHQFH�YLD�HPDLO�DQG�&LWLSRLQWH�&HQWUDO�ZLOO�JHW�
to you. 

Please carefully check the following information we have for you on our database and contact 
the College reception as soon as possible to have your details updated for accuracy if required. 
Ensuring a correct email address is especially important as from 2019 the College will be emailing 
out correspondence to you that will require a response. 

Name				   Username		  Email Address

[First Name Main]	 [MainContact Username]	 [Main Email Address]
[Surname Main]

[Spouse First Name]	 [Spouse Username]		  [Spouse Email Address]
[Spouse Surname]

Steps to login to Citipointe Central: 
1.	 Visit the Citipointe Central login page web address: central.citipointe.qld.edu.au 
2.	 :KHQ�ORJJLQJ�LQ�IRU�WKH�¿UVW�WLPH��SOHDVH�FOLFN�WKH�OLQN�RQ�WKH�ORJLQ�SDJH��³3DUHQWV��IRUJRWWHQ�

your password?” to create a password for Central. 
3.	

㐮	*R�WR�\RXU�HPDLO�DFFRXQW�DERYH�DQG�RSHQ�WKH�HPDLO�\RX�UHFHLYH�FDOOHG��³Citipointe Central 
Password Reset”. 

5.	 &OLFN�RQ�WKH�³Reset Link” within the email to create a password for your Central account, and 
then return to the login web page address above to enter your username and new password to 
login. 



If you require assistance with logging in to Citipointe Central as per the instructions above, or to 
update your email contact information above, please contact College reception on 07 3347 5899, 
where your request will be directed to the appropriate staff member. 

The College will be providing opportunities for parents to attend introductory sessions on Citipointe 
Central over the coming weeks during parent information evenings.

Please note your student will have access to Citipointe Central from Friday 25 January, and will be 
QRWL¿HG�YLD�DQ�HPDLO�WR�WKHLU�&ROOHJH�VWXGHQW�HPDLO�DGGUHVV�WKDW�GD\��6WXGHQWV�ZLOO�ORJLQ�WR�&HQWUDO�
with their College computer username and password. 

I trust you have had a restful Christmas and New Year period and are ready to partner with us as 
we launch this new and exciting learning management system. 

Yours sincerely

Mr Ben Davis 
&KLHI�,QIRUPDWLRQ�2I¿FHU


